MINUTES
Faculty Senate Executive Committee
Monday, February 24, 2003 3:30 pm
K-State Union, Room 205

Present: Bradshaw, Cochran, Cox, Dandu, Gehrt, Haddock, Jurich, Maatta, McCulloh, Prince, Schumm,
Smith, Spears, Thompson, Zabel

Absent: Krstic, Mathews, Montelone, O’Hara, Ross, Verschelden



Board of Regents faculty awards program. Cochran also distributeEalsoies of the February 2003
“Update,” the monthly newsletter of the Council of Faculty Senate Presidents, which was
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All-University Open House and may propose a change at the April meeting. She announced
that Certificate programs will be reviewed by CAPP. The Provost has shared possible
program discontinuance with each Dean. Efforts to begin the assessment program for
accreditation have been escalated.

B. Faculty Affairs Committee - Eric Maatta



ATTACHMENT 3

CHANGES TO UNIVERSITY HANDBOOK
Appendix F
Change of Grades

FROM:

F80 The university uses the following grades:



